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           As a result of the sudden increase of Ammonia in the Yamuna River, the 

Water Treatment Plants at Wazirabad and Chandrawal are likely to be shut 

down.  Due to shut down of these Water Treatment Plants the water supply in 

the evening shall be affected.  

 

          The affected areas are Inderlok, Shastri Nagar, Azad Market, Beriwala 

Bagh, Bara Hindu Rao, Tokriwalan, Pahari Dheeraj, Regarpura, New Rohtak 

Road, Manakpura, Bapa Nagar, Dev Nagar, Model Basti, Motia Khan, 

Jhandewalan Extention, Nai Walan, Jama Masjid, Chandni Chauk, Darya Ganj 

and adjoining area, Group of Hospitals LNJP Hospital, MAMC, G.B. Pant 

Hospital, Gurunanak Hospital, Minto Road, Civil Lines, Majnu ka Tilla and 

adjoining areas, Ajmeri Gate, Sita Ram Bazar, Ballimaran, Kucha Pandit,  

Chawri Bazar, Nai Sarak, Ram Lila Ground and adjoining area, Mukund Pur, 

Burari, Adarsh Nagar, Jahangir Puri, Model Town, Kamla Nagar, Delhi 

University, Malka Gunj, GTB Nagar, Mukerji Nagar, Timar Pur, Wazirabad 

and Jagat Pur etc  

 

        Water tankers will be available at telephone no. 1916, 23538495, 

23527679 (Central Control Room); 23677129, 23537397 (Idgah Water 

Emergency); 23370911 (I.P. Water Emergency); 23810930, 23814338 

(Chandrawal); 27677877, 27681578 (Kewal Park) and 27610244, 27617609 

(Burari). 

  

Inconvenience caused to the public is regretted. 


